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COVID Protocols

The health safety of our community is paramount. As we plan for the 2023 Sundance Film
Festival, one of our most important considerations is how to safely bring together artists,
audiences, volunteers, and employees from around the world.

We are actively in contact with the local health officials, working together utilizing recent
information provided from top public health and safety organizations to mitigate the spread of
COVID-19 for our attendees. We will review, expand, and adapt our health safety protocols as
the Festival nears and as recommendations evolve to protect our audiences in accordance with
government guidelines and legal allowances. Our health safety policy is subject to change, , so
please check back often as you prepare for attending in person in Utah.

Please follow this LINK to see the current measures and guidelines we have in place. These will
be continually updated as more information becomes available.


https://festival.sundance.org/how-to-fest/health-wellness/covid-19-health-safety

